
 

CITY OF APPLETON 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM (CDBG) 

NOTICE OF FOURTH SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO THE 

2020 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Community and Economic Development 

Committee meeting on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, beginning at 4:30 p.m. in Council 

Chambers on the Sixth Floor of Appleton City Hall, 100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI. The 

primary function of this hearing is to obtain citizen views on the proposed 2020 Annual Action 

Plan substantial amendment (fourth version), awarding $287,607 of CDBG CARES Act funding 

to community partner organizations. 

 

The CDBG-CV funding has been allocated to activities that prevent, prepare for, or respond to 

COVID-19. For more information on Appleton’s CDBG Program, please visit the web site at 

https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-development/grants-

administration, or for questions about project/program eligibility, contact Nikki Gerhard at 920-

832-6469 or email at nikki.gerhard@appleton.org. 

 

Run:  September 6, 2022 

https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-development/grants-administration
https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-development/grants-administration
mailto:nikki.gerhard@appleton.org

